Tlhe Hetr PWork Tinves

Tinves Squave

August 4, 1982,

Dear friend delaszlo:

I am glad te hare your letter of
July 25th. The Greut Wur canvas interssts me greatly;

I wish you kipgh success in this ambiticus undertuldng
which should call forth your highest tulents,

I am rot, as you surmise, in the
country, but am buay at my desk in the city, Vieckends
find me at the shore usually, however,

Ve too; hope that the coming
elections will aid to clear the overcharged Europesan
air., Thatever party is successful (I, betug u Dewmocrst,
wish to ses Mr, Roosevelt elected) I believe that Amoricun
cooperation with Burope vill bte forthcoulng,

With regurds to vour fumdily sid best
wishes,

Always sincerely yours,

Philip Ae duIﬂ831°. Esqo' M I

3, Fitzjohns Avenue,
Londdn, Y. W. 3, England,
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